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Sexton, Daniel

From: Jessica Tzitzicas <jessica.t0889@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 11:21 AM

To: Sexton, Daniel

Subject: Woodmen Ridge Apartments II

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. 
DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!  

Good morning Daniel,  

 

I received the notice of public hearing for this apartment complex project and I wanted to voice my concerns for 

the project. We back to bridle pass and walk frequently and we have almost been hit several times by 

individuals exceeding 60 mph on a residential street who run the stop sign at duryea and bridle pass and also 

prairie schooner and bridle pass. We are concerned about the safety of our children as even more individuals 

will be using our neighborhood streets on a regular basis. While there is not much we can do to stop 

development, we ask that there be a way to either restrict traffic coming off bridle pass to the apartments by 

closing the entrance and requiring entrance off powers or to add speed bumps at intervals along the whole 

stretch of bridle pass. Thank you for your time.  


